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Imported to New Zealand in 1978 by the second owner and then purchased by Lee Searle. He restored the body and used it as an everyday car. The 
present owner Don Carter bought the car from Lee about seven years ago and enjoys the V8 on tours, often through the stunning scenery in New 
Zealand. Here he's on the Penrite Mainland Classic 2010 on the South Island in October beside Lake Wakatipu near Queenstown. The V8 has the 
distinctive and very appropriate registration plate "73V8MG". (Photo: Don Carter) 


